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Dear Supervisor Sweeney, 

I am writing to you because our District 1 Supervisor, Rusty Dupray, 
has recused himself from the issue of where to place the detour while 
the southern part of Bass Lake Road is improved. As you are aware, 
that question is to come before the Board for a vote on this coming 
Tuesday 

We would like you to be aware that Bass Lake Action Committee is in 
favor of the shorter and more convenient Silver Dove Way detour. We 
are opposed to the longer and less convenient detour that would use 
Country Club Drive, Tierra del Dios, Morrison Road and Hollow Oak 
Road route. 

In addition, we believe that the Silver Dove route will better serve 
the needs of public safety, in that emergency vehicles will have less 
distance to traverse, and will have less congestion points that may 
slow their progress. 

Therefore we urge you and the other voting supervisors to select the 
Silver Dove Way detour route when the question again comes before the 
Board of Supervisors on Tuesday. 

The purpose of Bass Lake Action Committee is threefold: (1) to 
provide a voice for the community of Bass Lake in dealing with the 
County of El Dorado and other governmental and community agencies, 
(2) to ensure that the concerns of the community of Bass Lake 
regarding actions proposed by the County of El Dorado and other 
governmental and community agencies are addressed and that the 
proposed actions meet the community's needs, and (3) to keep the 
community of Bass Lake informed about community issues and related 
public meetings with respect to actions by the County of El Dorado 
and other governmental and community agencies. 

Thank you very much. 



Sincerely, 

John E. Thornson, Ph.D., President 
Bass Lake Action Committee 
El Dorado Hills, California 
530-677-3039= 


